
Hi Bobcats! My name is Leigh Gaetano 

and I am SO excited to be teaching 3rd

grade this year at PVA.  I am a 

graduate of UNF and I am really excited 

to be back teaching in my home state.  

This will be my 9th year teaching and I 

know we are going to make it a special 

one.  This year we will learn a lot, laugh 

a lot, and make so many memories!  
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